

Dear Parents,

**Fall Individual Pictures** for grades 9 – 11 will be taken at Glen Rose High School on **Wednesday, August 28th**. These pictures will be taken on a proof basis; therefore, there is no money needed on picture day.

An order form and proof sheet will be sent home within two weeks following picture day. Prints can be ordered by visiting our website <a href="https://www.cjpphoto.com">www.cjpphoto.com</a> and using the online ticket code provided on your child's proof sheet or by sending the completed order form and payment back to your child's school.

Thank you for the opportunity to photograph your child.

**CJP Photography** 

940-464-7730 cjpphotography@live.com